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“NEWS UPDATE” 
 

June 2007 – Rotary Centennial Park complete 
 

Construction of the park/rest area in partnership with the Rotary Club of Corner Brook is 

now complete.  Rotary has contributed to this project to commemorate both the 50 year 

anniversary of the club in Corner Brook and the Rotary International 100
th

 anniversary in 

2006.  This beautifully landscaped area in the downtown also serves as a trailhead for the 

CBSDC trail network and incorporates an information kiosk complete with maps and 

information on trail attractions and other amenities to be found around the city. 

 

Work began last fall and continued this spring with the finishing touches complete in 

early June.  The area features the trademark CBSDC pavers and stone work, combined 

with multiple planting beds and a picnic area for folks who want to enjoy a lunch break 

outdoors.  

 

The park was officially opened at a ceremony on September 21
st
 by visiting Rotary 

District Governor Bette Douglas. 

 

 

   
 

   


